
 

NSTU Provincial Executive Meeting 
March 1-2, 2018 

H I G H L I G H T S  
 

 
1. Approved a recommendation that the NSTU rejoin the Council to Improve Classroom Conditions; 
 
2. Filed the Table Officers Report; 
 
3. Selected members to serve on the Council Steering Committee; 

 
4. Selected members to serve on the Council Elections Committee; 

 
5. Approved a recommendation that Janine Kerr be appointed as Acting Executive Director beginning immediately 

until our current Executive Director returns; 
 
6. Approved a recommendation that expenses incurred by Provincial Executive members who present at Law 

Amendments regarding Bill 72 be covered; 
 
7. Processed the 2018 Policy Review on Economic Welfare & Working Conditions for Council 2018: reaffirmed 5 

policies; amended 8 policies; and referred 3 policies; 
 
8. Approved a recommendation that future budgets include a line to cover Disaster Relief for NSTU members 

and that the staff draft Operational Procedures to cover the budget line; 
 
9. Approved a resolution be forwarded to Annual Council 2018 regarding Policy 83 – Early Childhood 

Development; 
 
10. Approved a resolution be forwarded to Annual Council 2018 regarding a new Policy – Early Childhood 

Education. 
 
 


